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Jeri Quick

Re: 11-M-130; Ogallala School Board; Jerry Quick

August 23, 2011

Dear Mr. Quick:

This letter is in response to your correspondence received by us on August 15,
2011 in which you raise concerns regarding policies of the Ogallala School Board
(‘Board”) prepared by the Board’s attorneys. You do not make any specific Open
Meetings Act complaint, but instead appear to ask this office whether the Board's
policies are acceptable. However, as was explained to you previously in a phone
conversation, this office does not represent you or the members of the Board, nor can
we provide you with legal advice. Our authority is confined to responding to specific
complaints regarding either the Open Meetings Act or the Public Records Statutes.

Any questions or concerns you may have regarding the policies of the Board
should be discussed directly with the Board’s attorneys at Harding & Shultz.

Sincerely,

JON BRUNING
Attorney General

@

Assistant Attorney General

Cc: Karen Haase, Harding & Shultz

02-251-30
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